May Newsletter

3 messages

From: GVR Camera Club [GreenValleyCameraClub@wildapricot.org]

To: me [kazoophil@gmail.com],

June 2017 ________...

1/3

From: GVR Camera Club [GreenValleyCameraClub@wildapricot.org] **To:** General Email Camera Club [cameraclubgreenvalley@gmail.com],



June 2017



Summer Hours will continue until November 6, 2017



The Camera Club will be closed from Jun 17th through June 25th

The club will reopen on Monday June 26th

We Need Monitors!

Have you ever wondered how to become a monitor at the club?

Just call Joan at 1-520-419-0438, and she will make sure you are working in no time.

To our current monitors, we all owe you a huge **THANK YOU** for your volunteer hours! Without you, the club could not be open. Our staff dwindles at this time of year due to the flight of our snowbirds, illness, etc. so we are asking you to consider filling in those "Need Monitor" spaces on the calendar, working two or more shifts per month, and taking morning shifts in the Summer if you usually work only afternoons in the Winter.

Thanks again,

Bob and Joan

Mounting Prints On Foam Core Video

You've seen prints mounted on Foam Core in Camera Club displays. Members have been asking for classes or instructions on how to create the lightweight and inexpensive mounts. Thanks to the Multi-Media Special Interest Group, the Camera Club now has an instructional video available that demonstrates the process.

This link will take you directly to the Video:

https://vimeo.com/202132687

Picture of the Day

POD represents our camera club and the amazing talent we have in our membership. I have been privileged to showcase our skills and to post our photos everyday on the club's Face Book page. POD will continue to "highlight" previously posted photographs while the folder with our newest images begins to revive! Thank you for emailing me your BEST images...those you have carefully and lovingly edited to make them your BEST!

Visit our Green Valley Camera Club Face Book page and enjoy the beauty and skills represented by our camera club members.

Judith Pollard jmp7741@gmail.com



Photos Needed!

Let your photos be seen. We are in need for photos that at 'matted & framed' to display in area centers throughout Green Valley.

Newsletter Archive

If you are interested in viewing past Club Newsletters, they will now be available at the link listed below.

https://greenvalleycameraclub. wildapricot.org/Newsletters

Please bring your favorite 'I	Framed or Foar	n core'
photos to the Camera Club to	oday!	
	•	

THIS WEEKS ACTIVITIES

Activities for the Month of June, 2017

Here are the activities offered to you at the Camera Club.

For information, Please check the club calendar Here

Registration is not required for Special Interest Groups (SIGs)

MONDAY

• 9:30 Black & White - SIG

TUESDAY

• 9:30 Hit me with Your Best Shot - SIG

WEDNESDAY

• 9:30 Photoshop CC/Lightroom CC - SIG

THURSDAY

• 9:30 Photoshop Elements SIG

FRIDAY

• 9:30 Photography Geeks SIG

Unsubscribe

2/3

From: WildApricot Mail Service - do not reply [sitesemailservice@wildapricot.com] **To:** cameraclubgree. [cameraclubgreenvalley@gmail.com],

This is an automatically forwarded email. It has been sent to the administrat...

3/3